
Legal Notice 

 

CITY OF PORTSMOUTH, NEW HAMPSHIRE  

Notice is hereby given that the City of Portsmouth Community Development Department has prepared a 
draft FY 2021 (HUD Program Year 2020) Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report regarding 
the use of Community Development Block Grant funds received from the U.S. Department of Housing and 
Urban Development for the program year beginning July 1, 2020 and ending June 30, 2021.   

A fifteen (15) day comment period will be provided beginning on September 13, 2021 and ending at 4:30 
p.m. September 28, 2021. Please submit written comments to eannunziata@cityofportsmouth.com prior to 
the above-stated deadline. 

A copy of the report will be available for public review and comment at the Community Development CDBG 
webpage: www.cityofportsmouth.com/community/community-development-block-grant-cdbg 

If you would like to review a written copy or have any questions or comments, please call Elise Annunziata, 
Community Development Coordinator, at (603) 610-7281. 

-- 
Portsmouth Herald 9/13/21 
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